
Tölvupóstur 27. júlí 2024

Dear Committee Members,

I have just returned from fishing your pristine salmon rivers

It would be a disaster if your country was affected as Norway has.

From an economic and environment aspect you should give serious consideration to the removal of 
existing farms and certainly ban future farms.

Please don't pass your aquaculture bill as you'll pay the price of the end of the wild Atlantic salmon 
which is already an endangered species.

I'm from the UK and it is such a serious issue that I hope you aren't offended by my representation to 
you.

Regards,

Eric Bell (UK)


